GOVERNMENT OF ANGUILLA

PROCUREMENT NOTICE

REQUEST FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST FOR
CONSULTANCY SERVICES FOR THE PROVISION OF TECHNICAL SUPPORT TO THE

ASD IN FACILITATING, AT THE COUNTRY LEVEL, THE PREPARATION AND
FINALIZATION OF THE NSDS FOR ANGUILLA

Further to the Request for Expressions of Interest published on 11™ March 2015.

The Government of Anguilla through the Anguilla Statistics Department (ASD) hereby informs
the public that the deadline for the submission for Expressions of Interest for Consultancy Services
for the Provision of Technical Support to the ASD in facilitating, at the Country Level, the development
of a National Strategy for the Development of Statistics (NSDS) for Anguilla has been extended.

Submissions of Expressions of Interest must therefore be received no later than 4:00pm E.S.T.
on Friday, 24™ April 2015.




